

March 24, 2020

Following Indiana Governor Holcomb's executive order, beginning Wednesday, March 25, 2020, all Meaningful Day Services locations will be closed and will remain closed through, at least, April 7, 2020.

Our homebased services will also be suspended for in-person meetings. Our therapists are working diligently to be available via telehealth options and will be communicating with individuals regarding those options.

We continue to support our community at large by sheltering in place and look forward to seeing everyone in person in the near future.

Stay well!

Sandra Miller, CEO